Australian Government

Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade

File Number: 15/34129

[2 February 2016

Mr David Sullivan
Secretary
Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Committee
Department of the Senate
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Mr Sullivan, David

At yesterday's hearing of the Senate Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Legislation Committee, the Department tabled information on support given to visiting former Prime Ministers by overseas Posts.

We believe the information on that table may be incomplete.

Therefore, I am writing to advise that the Department intends to provide a revised table once we have confirmed the information.

I would be grateful if you could draw this to the attention of the Chair and members of the Committee.

Yours sincerely

Ray Marcelo

Assistant Secretary

Parliamentary and Media Branch